
Bottorff, Thomas E 

3/25/2011 9:58:31 AM
'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: ISO

Paul,
Thanks for your note. I'll call her today, 
Tom

From: Clarion, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 08:48 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E
Subject: ISO

Tom, I'm not sure if this is in your area. Karen Edson from the ISO called to say they're having trouble 
getting a point of contact at PG&E for discussions about gas supply to power plants. They're 
suggesting I set up a meeting of PUC/ISO/PG&E and that might be fine (I'd probably include the CEO 
too), but it might be better for you guys to get with the ISO more directly to start.
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